
From :president@oxford-
union.org

Subject :Confidential -
rescheduling

To :Goutam Sanyal
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wb@bangla.gov.in>
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Wed, Dec 02, 2020 02:14 PM

Dear Mr Sanyal,

I am emailing to send once again my
sincerest apologies for the event being
unable to go ahead as planned this morning.

It is incredibly unfortunate: all of us from
many countries were looking forward to it.
Our audience in Oxford sent a great many
questions, and we were all working hard to
pull a number of elements together. However,
nothing prevails over circumstances
sometimes, it seems.

I sincerely hope that the Hon’ble Chief
Minister will understand, and might honour
us with her esteemed presence at the
earliest possible convenience to you. With
your permission, I will pass your details
onto my successor, to whom I hand over this
Friday.

Once again, my deepest apologies, and to
reiterate the Union would be happy and proud
to welcome the Hon’ble Chief Minister
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whenever may be convenient in her busy
election schedule.

With warm regards, and best wishes,

Beatrice
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